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DISCLAIMER 

 
This is a copy of the Local Planning Strategy at the date of endorsement produced from an electronic 
version of the Strategy held by the Department of Planning.  Whilst all care has been taken to 
accurately portray the current Strategy provisions, no responsibility shall be taken for any omissions or 
errors in this documentation. 
 
Consultation with the respective Local Government Authority should be made to view a current legal 
version of the Strategy. 
 
Please advise the Department of Planning of any errors or omissions in this document. 
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